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Step 1

Research

We begin to analyse the strategies used by 
competitors in your field. This will allow us to 
assess which strategies are working best and 
set ourselves a target to beat.

We then carry out keyword research to 
discover the best keywords that you should 
be targeting. 
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Step 2

Audits

We’ll then conduct an audit of your website 
and its structure, which’ll allow us to make 
recommendations on how we can improve 
its speed and make it more search engine 
friendly.
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Step 3

Website Optimisations

To begin to improve the speed of the 
website, we’ll carry out changes to the 
structure of the site and its content, to 
ensure its easily crawlable for search engines.

We’ll then rewrite your website copy, 
embedding keywords from our research, to 
help boost those pages further up Google’s 
rankings.



SEO
Step 4

Landing Pages

We’ll also create & upload new 
keyword-targeted service landing pages, 
which’ll contain new, professionally-written, 
keyword-optimised copy.
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Step 5

Off-site Optimisation

Once we’ve made sure everything on the 
website is performing as it should, we then 
have a look at your presence around the 
internet to see if it aligns with your SEO 
strategy. This includes social media and 
business listing presence in order to weigh up 
how search engines perceive you on the web. 
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Step 6

Content Strategy

To help boost your site even more, we’ll 
create a content strategy.

We’ll conduct research into current trends to 
find out what people are searching for. This’ll 
allow us to then begin to create keyword-rich 
articles relating to those topics.

Once written, these’ll be shared on your Blog, 
as well as other online platforms and social 
media.
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Step 7

Tracking Progress
Throughout the process, we provide progress 
updates to let you know what stage we’re at, 
and what success we’re seeing so far.

This keeps the process fully transparent and 
allows us to further refine the process as we 
go, enabling even better results.




